
March 18, 2019 

To Whom It May Concern 

This letter is written as a recommendation for Mr. Darrell 
Holmes, a DSA Class-1 inspector. 

Darrell Holmes / H.B.I. Inspections provide DSA inspection 
services as part of an ongoing two summer LAUSD project. I 
had the opportunity to work closely with Mr. Holmes who 
demonstrated a wide range of knowledge and skills that help the 
project move forward smoothly. 

Mr. Holmes commitment is valued, working with all construction 
team members and DSA closeout. Mr. Holmes proactive skills, 
staying ahead of the project, and his knowledge of code, 
construction, and DSA was an asset to the success of our project. 

I highly recommend that you hire Darrell Holmes a Class-1 project 
inspector for your construction project. 

Sincerely,  

Ken Agharokh AIA 
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